CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER

Great News from Rm.133

Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby 719-486-4407

Skoucherik@lakecountyshcools.net

Slepore@Lakecountyschools.net



This month we are excited to start the Ball Study. We will be exploring topics like do all balls bounce, do all balls roll, what makes a ball move, who uses balls, and what are balls made out of. If you have any interesting or unique balls that you would like to share with the class that would be great! Ms. Steph and I would also would love it if there was anyone that was willing to volunteer to come in and talk about a sport they have play that involves using balls or a game they like to play. Please let us know asap!

March

OUR LEARNING

This month we will be focusing on problem solving. We will be reviewing our problem solving kit daily. If you want any information on our kit please let us know if you have any questions

HOME CONNECTION

Please don't forget it is still mail month until the end of March. A great way to practices writing is making letters for your child's friends or teachers to put in their mail box or cubby at school.

Our Letters this month are K, A, M, & N.

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
		1	2 Home Visits 10-6PM Center Closed	3 Home Visits 12-8PM Center Closed	4 Home Visits 8-4PM Center Closed
	7 Start of the Ball Study!	8	9 Spring Pictures!	10	11
	14	15	16 Library Day 11:00-11:30AM Parents are welcome to come!	17	18
	21 SPRING BREAK	22 SPRING BREAK	23 SPRING BREAK	24 SPRING BREAK	25 SPRING BREAK
	28	29	30	31 End of Mail Month	

Remember!

Please remember to bring an extra pair of clothes for child. Thank you, Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby!